
 
5th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
We would like to invite students from Years 10 and 11 and their parents/carers to join us on 
Thursday 20th March for our annual Careers Convention.  
 
The event will run from 6pm-9pm and you are welcome to arrive at any time throughout the 
evening. This will be a fantastic opportunity for students to learn more about the opportunities that 
are available after their studies and help them to make informed decisions about their future career 
path.  
 
We will be joined by over 55 exhibitors including local and national employers as well as universities 
including Bath, Loughborough, Newcastle and York. There will also be several overseas universities, 
and companies specialising in studying overseas and USA Sports Scholarships. 
 
We welcome both parents and students to attend the event and tea/coffee and cookies will be 
available with a suggested donation of £1 per item with all monies raised going to support our 
chosen charity, St Elizabeth Hospice.  
 
Please can we request that you be considerate to our neighbours when parking in the surrounding 
streets and be mindful that Crown Car Park (IP1 3HS) closes at 6.30pm. William Street car park is 
open 24 hours (IP1 3HX) and charges £2.50 for entry after 2pm.  
 
Access to this event will be via the entrance to Great School on Ivry Street 
https://what3words.com/letter.digit.dizzy, please note there are steps at this entrance. 
 
Please complete this Google Form to confirm your attendance and advise of any access 
requirements.  
 
We very much hope that you will be able to attend and look forward to welcoming you to our 
flagship careers event.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Julie Hayes, Careers Officer 

 

https://what3words.com/letter.digit.dizzy
https://forms.gle/SMHyPQ6PocYQ2pEC7

